Governor‘s Radiology
17900 Governor’s Highway
Homewood, 1L 40430

September 24, 1984 ﬁ,ﬂmum%,,

A ek con ¢
Cassandra Frazier ‘“7:'[&” ﬁ‘:ﬁ/p

Materials Licensing Section

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

799 Rocsevelt Road EI[C
Glen Ellyn, IL 40137

Re: Control No. 81529
Dear Ms, Frazier:

This is in response to your letter of July 18, 1986 in which you requested
addtional information regarding the above-referenced materials license
application. Following is the additional information:

1. This is to confirm that 1 am Managing Owner of Goversor’s Radiology.

2. Attached is a more detailed diagram of the proposed nuclear medicine
room. Please note, all radiopharmaceuticals received from the central
radiopharmacy in unit doses will be stored in lead (Pb) containers provided
by the supplier. Radiopharmaceutical doses will not be prepared in our
facility. Radioactive waste materials generated at our facility will be
returned to the supplier, on a daily basis.

3. We have supplemented our procedures for ordering and accepting radiocactive
materials to include precautions to be followed by our personnel in the
event of receipt of a damaged package. The procedures now include the
following statements:

a. The RSO will be notified immediately in the event such a damaged
package is received.

b. The carrier will be requested to remain until it can be determined by
the RSO and/or his delegate that neither the carrier nor the transport
vehicle is contaminated.

€. Specific procedures for handling packages suspected of being contamin-
ated have been added to our radiation safety procedure manual.

4. Please delete the 121 South Wilke, Arlington Heights, IL address from Item
23, as a use site for 1-131, This address was inadvertently entered into
the application. We confirm that 1-131 and all other radicactive materials
authorized by our license will be used only at 17900 Governor’s Highway,
Homewood, IL 40430,
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Thank you for your attention given to our application. We hope the information
provided is sufficient to continue the review of the application, and look
forward to receiving the license document. Should additional clarification be
needed, please send a duplicate letter to Standard Nuclear Consultants, Ltd.,
15.016 Donny Hill Road, Elburn, IL 60119, or call them directly at
(312)365-5858.

Sincerely,

s S

I
—————

e Yunlls Nomanbhoy, M.D.

cc: Standard Nuclear Consultants, Ltd.
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All radiopharmaceutical doses received from the tadiopii:?acy 2
will be placed in the lockable metal cabinet indicated [—— 1
as "A"™ on the diagram of the imaging room. All rad. waste : F"
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